
PCC Report 

In 2022 the PCC met 7 times during the year to address matters relating to the church. These were 
hybrid meetings by Zoom and in person. The main issues of the church are included in the Trustees 
Report and Financial Statements document which is available via the website, email, and paper. 

 

Electoral Roll report 

In 2022 there were 153 people on the electoral roll. 7 names have been removed and 13 added. The 
total number of people on the electoral roll is now 159. 

 

Vacancy report 

Rev Jo Parker left on the 12th of February, which seems a lifetime ago but it has in fact only been 13 
weeks. A period of discussion, prayer and consultation resulted in the advert and parish profile 
becoming public on the 5th April. They have been posted on the CPAS website and in the Church 
Times, circulated in the media and available on our website.  Applications closed on the 9th May and 
three applications have been received. A short listing meeting will take place this coming Thursday, 
so please hold in your prayers those with this responsibility: Graham Archer, Suzanne Dent and 
Jitesh Patel from CPAS, Archdeacon Barry Dugmore, Charlie and I. Charlie and I would like to thank 
so many people who have been part of this journey through Church of England red tape, particularly 
the PCC. At the start of the process, Ellie Clack spoke to the PCC about holding on to this prayer for 
the next few months: For all that has passed, thank you. For all that is to come, Yes! In that spirit of 
excitement and anticipation, it would be great if we could pause at this point and say the Vacancy 
Prayer together. 


